
CITY OF COALINGA 

OFFICE OF THE CITY MANAGER 

PHONE (559)  935-1533,  X111     

 EMAIL MTREJO@COALINGA.COM  

 

TO:  CPOA 

FROM:  MARISSA TREJO, CITY MANAGER 

SUBJECT:  SIDE LETTER (PENDING COUNCIL APPROVAL) 

DATE:  FEBRUARY 17, 2022  

MEMORANDUM  

Effective February 17, 2022: 
 

The City of Coalinga agrees to provide a temporary commuting stipend to sworn members of the Coalinga Police Officers’ 
Association as follows: 

 
“All employees permitted to be assigned a take home vehicle per the department’s policy will be.  For those who are 
sworn employees and not permitted to be assigned a take home vehicle, the City will provide a temporary commuting 
stipend of three hundred dollars ($300.00) per month for a period of six (6) months to allow the City to explore 
electric vehicle grants.  The stipend will be payable at the end of each month the employee works a full month.” 
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